
                                                                                                                        

I hope this Newsletter finds you well and enjoying the last days of summer. 

It has sure been a busy 4 months since taking office in May.  As I am getting acclimated to being 
Village President, I am enjoying the progress we are continually making for our Village.  The 
46th street resurfacing project looks amazing.  We also have handled and worked through the 
Apex tank fire and 3 summer rain storms which prompted us to have many meetings with our 
Officials to research and put a plan in place to secure the well being of our residents to the best 
of our ability.  All in all, there is never a dull moment as each day is surprisingly different. 

We also have hired our new Village Administrator Melissa Wiak.  I would like to welcome 
Melissa and wish her all the best as she leads the Village of Forest View.  She has been doing an 
amazing job and we look forward to her ongoing leadership and commitment to our village.  
Please stop by the Village Hall on Wednesday, October 8th between 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm for a cup 
of coffee or cider and Meet our Village Administrator Melissa Wiak. 

Now the arrival of Fall, my favorite time of the year.  Fall is a time I always thought of as a new 
beginning coming off of vacation, the return to school and the anticipation of the holidays.  I 
hope you enjoy this season as much as I do.  Please call the village office if you need any leaf 
bags.  We would be happy to deliver them to you. 

If you have a high school student in need of service hours, please call the village office with your 
contact information.  We may have some residents that could use a hand raking leaves during the 
Fall season.  

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Village Picnic on September 20th.  Come on out 
and enjoy a day filled with food, music, games and take some time to enjoy visiting with 
neighbors. 

Stay informed @ www.forestview-il.org,  signing up for our Code Red program or submitting  
your email to have on file with the village so you can receive important information in our email 
blasts. 

Where is President Liska…  Find President Liska throughout the newsletter. 

HAPPY FALL      

President David Liska     

 

 

 
                            


